
December 12th, 1927

Sir liobort Falconer,K.C.ï'.G., 
President, University of Toronto, 
Toronto, Ont.

Dear Sir Hebert
Thank you very much for 

your letter of December 9th with reference to 
the request of the Arte Undergraduate Society 
of HoGill.

I nhail let them know what 
you say and I am sure they will be delighted 
to moet your wishes and pleased that you are 
able to accept the invitation.

Yours faithfully,.


